ANA Minutes

November 24, 2009

Kenwood Elementary School Cafeteria

Metro Call Liaison Tony Spratt opened the meeting and welcomed the 50 neighbors in attendance.  In addition, representatives from Doug Hawkins office were present as was State Representative Tim Firkins who represents the Auburndale area in Frankfort.

Those attending heard updates from our LMPD District Resource Officer and a Deputy State Fire Marshal who each offered tips and suggestions regarding life safety issues ranging from holiday fire prevention measures, smoke alarm maintenance and home\automobile break-ins.  You’ll find supplemental information under Police and Safety elsewhere on the Website.

The neighborhood association serves residents as an access point to local and state government and provides organizational strength to accomplish projects within the neighborhood.

Tony Spratt summarized a number of recent accomplishments, projects in progress and took requests from residents for investigation.

Treasurer Ray Crider reported fund balances and briefed the body regarding the “Kenwood Walk” and the benches under consideration to place along strategic points along the walk.

Vice President Ken McFarland thanked once again those who participated in the November 7 Brightside clean up.  Visible neighborhood clean-up crews send a clean signal that ANA residents take pride in Auburndale.  Site preparation review for the Brightside grant is in process.

Secretary Kathy Recktenwald reminded the body that the next meeting would be the Christmas Party on December 15.  The evening promises to be memorable with bluegrass recording star Michael Cleveland providing the music, door prizes from Auburndale area merchants and donations from the Auburndale Kroger store.  There is also a rumor that Santa will make a special appearance!

In January ANA will welcome veterinarian Dr. Rusty Gailor.  

